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Small School, Big Heart, Bigger Community Spirit. 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

On October 10, 2025, Grassland School will hold our annual Turkey Trot Event. This is a special 
tradition where we raise funds to support our school, while also donating a portion of the proceeds to the 
Terry Fox Foundation. 

The walk will begin at 11:00 a.m., with police, peace officer, and fire department escorts accompanying us 
on an 8 km route to Kravonkta Farm. There, we will gather around a bonfire and enjoy hot dogs and hot 
chocolate, generously provided by our Parent Advisory Council (PAC), before returning to the school. 

Funds raised will help offset costs for school trips, extracurricular activities, busing, swimming 
lessons, presentations, and more, keeping expenses lower for families. All donations—big or 
small—are greatly appreciated! Donations of $50 or more are eligible for a tax receipt. A portion of all 
proceeds will also be donated to the Terry Fox Foundation. 

Important reminders: 

●​ Pledge sheets and Calahoo Meats LTD order forms are due back to the school no later than 
October 10, 2025. 

●​ Calahoo orders will arrive on October 30, 2025. Please mark this date on your calendar and 
make arrangements to pick up your order from the school this same day. 

●​ Each year, we challenge our students to raise at least $50 

Elements of Risk – Turkey Trot​
Physical education activities, such as the Turkey Trot, involve certain inherent risks. While safety measures are in 
place, injuries may still occur. Examples of potential risks include, but are not limited to:​
-Pedestrian-related injuries while walking along the planned route.​
-Traffic-related accidents when traveling roadside.​
- Personal injuries such as dehydration, tripping or falling on uneven ground, sprains, bruises, broken bones, allergic 
reactions, or burns.​
These risks are part of the nature of the activity and may occur without fault of the student, the school, Aspen View 
School Division, its employees/agents, or the facility. By allowing your child to participate, you acknowledge and 
accept these risks. The likelihood of injury can be reduced by students following instructions carefully at all times. 

Parent/Guardian Permission Form 

My child, ____________________________ (print name) 

☐ Has my permission to participate in the Turkey Trot, walking the 8 km route from Grassland School to 
Kravonkta Farm and return to school on October 10, 2025.​
☐ Does not have my permission to participate.​
☐ I would like to volunteer on the day of the Turkey Trot. 

__________________________  _______________________________  ____________​
 Parent/Guardian Name    ​ Parent/Guardian Signature    ​ Date 
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2025 Grassland School 

Annual Turkey Trot Pledge Form 

Students Name: _________________ 

 

Name Address Donation Amount 

  
 

 

  
 

 

  
 

 

  
 

 

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

  

Thank you for supporting Grassland School and the Terry Fox Foundation! 

 Tax receipts for donations $50.00 or more will be issued by Aspen View School 
Division. 

All money is collected when pledged. 

Please hand in your pledge sheet and money to the office. 
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